
Spring Assembly – March 30, 2025  

(Six months – September 2024 - february 2025) 

Area 31 Treasurer’s Report 

This report will capture 6 months activity from the Fall Assembly 2024 to Spring Assembly 2025 

Opening balance for September 2024 was $12,232.21 Contributions for the past six months 
totaled $15,778.32. Area expenses totaled $17,444.14.  The closing balance was $10,657.39 plus 
Prudent Reserve: $8,501.00 = 19,158.39 Total funds available. 

 

*Gso reimbursement and the mini conference totals of these will be reflected on the march 
report. 

Contributions by district 

District 1 946.70 

District 2 4102.36 

District 3 2366.63 

District 4 2682.31  

District 5 3313.45   

District 6 2368.87 

*contributions were down 8 percent to last year but up from the fall assembly 

*donations have increased recently thank you to steve ray and bob for getting the message out 

 

Thank you for your continued support/contributions to Area 31, and thank you for this 
opportunity to serve Area 31 

Respectfully submitted, 

Justin C. 

Treasurer Area 31 


